
From: Bill Stites [mailto:bill@stitesdesign.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:01 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: CC2035 Plan Testimony 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing as a 20 year resident and business owner in the City of 
Portland.  I am writing specifically to SUPPORT THE GREEN LOOP. 
 
As a business owner in CEID, I would also express my support for using 6th 
ave. as the primary N/S route on the East side.  Please render the the Green 
Loop car-free throughout.  Business deliveries can be accommodated in off-
peak hours. 
There are so many streets for cars and trucks, we need space for parks, 
people, bikes, trees. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bill 
 
 
Bill Stites  D.C. 
www.TruckTrike.com 
738  SE  Washington Street 
Portland, OR.   97214 
[503]  989-0059 
Bill@StitesDesign.com 
www.StitesDesign.com 
 

       
 


